
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellrcparish@unicombox.co.uk 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY & JOSEPH (Year C) 
Sunday 30th December 2012  

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   
Saturday 29th Dec. 6.00 p.m. (Harry Dalton RIP) 

Sunday 30th Dec. 8.30 a.m. (For all those who have died this year and 
for those who mourn their loss) 

  10.30 a.m. (Patrick Lyons RIP) 

Wednesday 2nd Jan. 10.30 a.m. St. Basil the Great 
(Bridget O’Sullivan RIP - Month Mind) 

Thursday 3rd Jan. 12.05 p.m. (Jimmy Travers RIP) 

Friday 4th Jan. 10.30 a.m. (William Skerry RIP) 

Saturday 5th Jan. 6.00 p.m. (Anne & Bernard Markham RIP) 

Sunday 6th Jan 8.30 a.m. (Phillip & Mildred Underhill RIP) 

  10.30 a.m. (Janet Turner) 
    

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. – 5.45 p.m. 
EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until Noon. 

ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7 p.m. 

ROSARY  
Friday 10.00 a.m.  

Tuesday 1st Jan. 10.30 a.m. Solemnity of Mary, Mother of 
God       (Josephine Blamey RIP) 

MASS INTENTIONS  

Sat 29th Dec - Harry Dalton RIP (Elaine Holmes’ intention). Sun 30th 
Dec, 8.30am - All those who have died this year & those who mourn their 
loss (Parish intention). Sun 30th Dec, 10.30am - Patrick Lyons RIP 
(Veronica Nicholls’ intention). Tues 1st Jan - Josephine Blamey RIP 
(Robin & Margaret Nicholls’ intention). Wed 2nd Jan - Bridget 
O’Sullivan RIP (Month Mind Mass). Thurs 3rd Jan - Jimmy Travers RIP 
(Magdalen & Frank Ward’s intention). Fri 4th Jan - William Skerry RIP 
(Nora Skerry’s intention). Sat 5th Jan - Anne & Bernard Markham RIP 
(Elaine Holmes’ intention). Sun 6th Jan, 8.30am - Phillip & Mildred 
Underhill RIP (Cynthia Rosevear’s intention. Sun 6th Jan, 10.30am - 
Janet Turner  (Mollie Cundy & Beryl Blackwell’s intention). 

CRIB OFFERING  
The Crib Offering this year will, as is customary, be given in support of 
the work of the Catholic Children’s Society (Plymouth). If you wish to 
make a donation during the Season of Christmas you may place it in the 
wooden collection box which will be placed in the Lady Chapel. 
WEEKDAY MASSES  
Please note that the first Mass of  2013, on Tuesday1st January, will be 
at 10.30 a.m., not the usual time of 7.00pm. 

PARISH BREAKFAST  
There will be a parish breakfast next Sunday 6th January after the 
8.30am Mass. All are very welcome. 

KEEP FIT GROUP 
Next meeting on Monday 7th January at 11.00am. New members are 
always welcome—a great way to lose some of those extra ‘Christmas’ 
pounds! 

TAKE AND READ  
Tuesday 8th January at 7.30pm in Cuthbert Mayne Room. 
The ‘Take and Read’ Group resumes its prayerful and reflective look at 
St. Luke’s account of the development of the Early Church in the years 
immediately following Jesus’ Death and Resurrection. New members are 
always most welcome. 

JUSTICE AND PEACE GROUP 
The first meeting of the New Year will be held on Wednesday 9th 
January at 6.00pm in Cuthbert Mayne Room. Please note the change of 
day and time!. New members are always most welcome. 



CATECHISM  
Children’s Catechism will begin on Wednesday 9th January at 4.30pm. 

GUIDES FOR READERS 
The January to March issue is now available for Ministers of the Word to 
pick up in the Server’s Sacristy. If you are a Reader at the weekend 
Masses, please help yourself to a copy of this most helpful booklet. It 
gives a brief and useful overview of the essential message conveyed by 
the readings and the links between the Old and New Testament passages. 

DIOCESAN YEAR BOOK 2013 
The 2013 issue of the Diocesan Year book is now available in the 
Narthex, price £3.10. Please place your money in the wall box in the 
Porch. Thank you. 

SPECIAL MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION AND READERS  
If you have not already collected your new rota for the first three months 
of 2013, please pick it up from the letter rack in the Porch as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 

DIOCESAN WEEKEND for the DIVORCED and SEPARATED  

Southgate, Buckfast Abbey, 11th - 13th January  

A weekend residential retreat sharing scripture and companionship, 
offering the chance to explore themes of loss, feelings, acceptance and 
coping alone. The cost of the weekend is £100, including meals but 
funding is available. To book call 01364 645390 or email: 
jillianw@plymouth-diocesan-office.org.uk. There are also a  number of 
booking forms available in the Narthex. 

CATHOLIC CHILDREN’S SOCIETY (Plymouth)  
Marathon runners, grant giving, eBay sales, kind donations...they are all 
to be found in 'Children First' the newsletter of the diocesan Catholic 
Children's Society available at the back of the church or on the Society's 
website www.ccsplymouth.org.uk. Please take a moment to read it. With 
much appreciation for your support throughout 2013, Claire Warren 
(Fundraising Officer) 

DON BOSCO RELICS 
These will be visiting this country in the New Year.  A coach will be 
going to Cardiff Cathedral (the nearest  place) leaving from Falmouth at 
6.00 am on Thursday 10th January, picking up at these places– Truro, 
Bodmin and Exeter (depending on demand). To book a seat call Bob on 
01326 212070 or Falmouth parish on 01326 312763, cost £20. 

Parish Safe-guarding Representative: Karen Waters, Tel: 01726 842372 
Diocesan Safeguarding Office, Tel: 01752 560792 

“You have made us for yourself Lord and our hearts 
are restless until they rest in you.” (St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 

DEVON AND CORNWALL REFUGEE CENTRE  
The Devon and Cornwall Refugee Centre would like to express their 
grateful thanks to Fr. Peter and the parishioners of St. Augustine’s for all 
the support they have received during 2012. 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick and 
housebound, especially Joy Abraham, Sylvia Austin, Marcella Beer, 
Margaret Clapp, Mary Coupe, Trevor Crump, Milena Danielli, Mary 
Dineen, Eileen Drury, Sue Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Eileen Fuller, Helen 
Gibson, Teresita Hill, Joan Insley, Rachel John, Audrey Lunn, Carmen 
Matthews, Mary Maguire, Maria Consuelo Martyn, Ian Parkinson, 
Valerie Parkinson, Pamela Platt, Edwina Porter-Duncan, Pauline Reed, 
Amanda Stickney, Pauline Whitford and Sally Wilson.  

Fr. Peter, Deacon John would like to express their heartfelt gratitude 
for all the cards and gifts they have received this Christmas. 
 

 

 


